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Newsletter WK 8 Term 3 2023 

 
 

New website 

Our new website is due to launch in the next week or two. We will let you know 

when it is officially up and running.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

LA8 & LA9 Assembly 

Well done to our year 2 classes LA8 and LA9  for the entertaining assembly           

yesterday. The item they presented brought alive the history of technology and   

music in an entertaining  way.  
 

Congratulations to all our Character Strength award recipients. 

Carnival feedback 

Thank you to everyone for giving us feedback on the carnival. We have surveyed 

the students and teachers and have now collated the parent feedback which we 

will reflect upon when making any changes for next year.  

http://www.marmionprimary.com
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One of our character strengths is leadership. Leadership skills allow children to have 

control of their lives and the ability to make things happen. Leadership instils            

confidence, and helps children solve problems creatively, work in a team, and work 

collaboratively with others. Leadership gives children many opportunities to develop 

responsibility. 

 
9 tips to help teach a child leadership skills:  

 

Build their confidence – confidence is key to developing the trust required to 

lead. Check out the blog, 6 Tips to build confidence in children, for help 

on building confidence!  

 
Improve their communication skills 

Help them get good at something – creating a competence will make    

leadership easier. Leading by example is a good way of creating           

followers.  

 

Encourage them to share ideas - sharing ideas and visions with friends,  

teammates, and family helps to create a shared vision.  

 

Promote persistence – set goals and stick to a plan.  

 

Ask them to share in a sacrifice – teach leadership by displaying it as an act 

of getting your hands dirty and joining in with something that is a         

challenge. This teamwork will help build trust and influence.  

 

Ask them about a role model they may have – ask them about the qualities 

they admire about them and why.  

 

Encourage them to admit fault – if they can learn to admit fault when      

making an error, it will allow them to gain & build the trust required to be 

able to lead and influence.  

 

Encourage them to avoid criticism – criticism is the quickest way of breaking 

rapport and trust. Even if someone has done something wrong, ask them 

to find a way of informing that person that doesn’t involve criticism.  

 

Bill Boylan 

Principal 

https://lifeontime.co.uk/6-tips-to-build-confidence-in-children/


LA17’s Camp Oven Cooking Extravaganza 

On a warm Thursday morning late in August the LA17 Legends, 11 brave parent  

helpers and one nervous Year 5 teacher set to making 40 pizzas in under 2 hours…on 

4 camp ovens. 

The scene was set early as Marmionites of all ages flocked to the fire pit setup to    

enquire about its existence. With authentic LA17 legend-made dough, prepared the 

previous day, small groups added their desired toppings prior to cooking their own 

pizza over fire coals, with a little help from our awesome dads. 

The smiles on many a face was awesome to see. The epic experience linked          

perfectly to our 1800’s history unit. We can confirm that all the parents slept well that 

night.  

Mr Watson and the LA17 Legends 
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Term 3 

Term 4 
 
Keep an 
eye on the 
term 4 
calendar.  
 
Some 
dates still 
need to be 
added. 



P & C News 
 

Fathers day stall – thank you! 
The Marmion P&C would like to extend a big thank you to our entire community for 

getting behind the Fathers Day Stall last week.  
 

We are sure that everyone can agree that this year the types of gifts on offer were  

fabulous and it was all thanks to our two core volunteers, Emily & Bec who were so    

organized and have been planning for months to make sure this even was a success.  

A big thankyou goes out to the group of volunteer mums who helped out on the day.  
 

We are proud to announce that the stall raised a whopping $2,400 which is a          

phenomenal effort! Our entire P&C team hopes your Dad, Grandad, Pa, Pop, Step 

Dad, Uncle, Nono, Upa or special person had as much fun opening their gift as your 

beautiful children had carefully selecting just the right pressie!  
 

Next up on the P&C calendar is the super exciting Colour Run happening on Friday 

13th Oct so keep your eyes peeled for all of the info coming soon! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



P & C News 
 

Friends of Marmion Bushland weeding sessions 
All the plants in our bushland  are taking off at the moment, including the weeds!!   

To get on top of them before spring starts we'll be having weeding sessions every 

school day from 9-11am. 
 

Come join us for a chat and some gardening for however long you want to stay. 
 

This week the kindy and Year 2 classes both worked hard to help us weed around 

the native seedlings. We were delighted to find that pink fairy orchids are coming 

up naturally in this area as we reduce the weeds.  The students learnt which plants 

were weeds, and had a great time getting out in nature.  
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Uniform Shop 

Reusable bags needed!! 
The Uniform shop are looking for donations of reusable bags to avoid buying plastic 

bags to send the Uniform orders to the classrooms. Please drop any bags you would 

like to donate at the uniform shop which is open every Wednesday from 8:30 - 9:15am.  

 

Yellow polo shirts have now been restocked! 

Online orders are available via Qkr!  with the option of delivery to your child’s         

classroom or collection during opening hours. 

The second hand rack is also well stocked with clothes so be sure to pop past. We 

thank you for your second hand donations but please note we are not able to accept 

hats, or any clothes with more then 2 stains. As a general rule of thumb; “If you saw it 

on the rack, would you buy it?”. If no, please don’t donate it. 
 

P&C treasurer position 
Our wonderful treasurer Ulrich needs to step down from the position this year. We 

would like to take the opportunity to thank Ulrich for all his hard work over the last 4 

years, he has been a really valuable member of the P&C community! 

 

This means we will be looking for a new treasurer to start in September. If you have 

some basic accounting skills and would like to use them to support our kids, then 

please get in touch with Ulrich or the P&C for more information about the role.  

 

Save the        

Canteen     

update! 
 
Huge thank you to  

everyone who filled in 

the canteen survey, we 

have lots of really good 

feedback to work 

through over the next 

few weeks. 

 

Watch this space for 

more updates soon. 
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REGULAR EVENTS 
 

Canteen 0491 127 076                               Uniform Shop 
 

Wednesday-Friday takeaways only.                   Wednesday 8:30-9:15am 

USEFUL CONTACTS 
New School Phone number:  

9492 2300 

 

Absentees 

Marmion.ps@education.wa.ed

u.au 

 
Holiday Absent  

School Times 
 
Start of Day: 8:50am 

Lunch: 10:50am - 11:30am 

Recess: 1:20pm - 1:40pm 

Well being time: 1:40 – 

2:05pm 

End of Day: 3.00pm 

Term Dates 2023 
 
Term 1: Feb 1 - 6 April 

Term 2: 24 April - 30  June 

Term 3: 17 July-22 September 

Term 4: 9 October–14 

December 
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Please remember to advise the school 

when your child is absent   either by 

phoning the school on 9492 2300 or 

sending an email and advising the 

reason for the absence so we can 

code it correctly in lesson attendance.   

 

For all general absentees such as ill-

ness, specialist appointments:  
Marmion.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

Professional Development  

Days 2023 

Term 2 — 24 April     

Term 3 —  17 July                 

Term 4 — 6 November

mailto:Marmion.ps@education.wa.edu.au
mailto:Marmion.ps@education.wa.edu.au
mailto:Marmion.ps@education.wa.edu.au

